BENNINGTON COLLEGE CAMPUS ACTIVITIES BOARD PRESENTS

Das Puppenspiel

PUPPET GROUP

Saturday, April 1,2000

Performances at 2:00 & 8:00 PM in Greenwall Auditorium

Das Puppenspiel Puppet Theater will present its newest
production, “Through the Looking Glass”, which is an
exquisite adaptation of Lewis Carroll’s classic sequel to
“Alice in Wonderland”. A blend of live acting, mask,
‘buffoon’, rod, marionette and ‘bunraku’ style puppets
are used in a rich voyage into the imagination and
perceptions of a child.

Appealing in it’s rich visuals and charm for younger
children and for it’s humor and insight for older
children and adults, “Through the Looking Glass”

is truly ideal family entertainment.

For more information call 802-440-4330 Tickets available at the door.
FREE TO BENNINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY « $5 ADULTS « CHILDREN UNDER 12 FREE






